
Good morning, 

 

Please stay the course and support the 3 year Energy Efficiency Resource Standards.  This is a 

long planned improvement that will promote cleaner energy and a cleaner environment as well as 

keeping NH current with the improvements in our neighboring states. 

 

 Importantly, the commission has offered no alternative, and we should not stop this plan in fear 

of short term pandemic related economic concerns.  

 

regards, 

 

Bruce Berk 

Pittsfield 

 


